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Hello,  

I’m writing to express my opposition to HB3402.  Although the proposed legislation 

has the benefit of providing some greatly-needed funding to ODOT, it fails to address 

significant shortfalls for local jurisdictions and completely ignores the critical needs of 

transit and active transportation.   

 

If you're going to raise taxes for hard-working Oregonians, you should invest in the 

transportation system that hard-working Oregonians demand: on and off street safety 

improvements, and transit service. 

 

Thanks, 

Jenna Marmon  


